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Year Four have been rocking 
around the clock this week 

in Music! 

Pupils learnt about the  
history of rock’n’ roll. 

Lots of children 
wanted to dance! 

They also enjoyed listening 
to different songs. 

Everybody had a go 
at the hand jive. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


On Thursday, we celebrated Remembrance Day by holding a two minute 
silence at 11 o’clock.  Year One also painted these beautiful poppy     

pictures. 
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Remember Us, Remember Me 

War has gone because of the amazing soldiers, 

If they had never united the world, it would have fallen apart. 

They were brave and trustworthy until the day they went to the next 
world. 

They spent days, months, in the sun and not once had a meltdown. 

The soldiers would have smiles on their faces to see they have protected 
the world, 

But sadly their graves stand there, unnoticed as the years go by. 

Poppies stand for peace. 

They help us remember them. 

They say one thing: remember us, remember me. 

By Tayyaba (Y4) 

 

World War One Letter 

Dear Dad, 

It was my birthday yesterday but you never came.  You said you would 
be home by Christmas but it’s March.  You should have been back three 
months ago.  I am thirteen now and I was wondering about joining the 
army.  All my mates have already tried to join and I want to as well. 

Please be back soon! 

From Samuel 

By Mahad (Y5) 
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UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 13:  Freedom of Expression 

Reception have been inspired by the 
work of abstract impressionist, Jackson 

Pollock.  They had fun recreating his 
work using a splatter paint technique. 



 Last week, Rosanna in Mrs Scholes’ class and Kirthy in Mrs Harrad and 
Mrs Cox’s class took the class teddy bears home. They both read really 
regularly at home, and this was their reward! 

Both Rosanna and Kirthy’s parents were happy to share these lovely 
photos of the girls enjoying their time with Sorrel and Fern, and I hope 
that they help to encourage your little ones to read at home too. 

 

Kirthi loves reading and has been talking 
about Sorrel over the past few weeks. Thank 
you for sending Sorrel over to spend some 
reading time with Kirthi. It was an absolute 
delight and she was over the moon having 
him around.  It is such a lovely gesture by 
the school to encourage children to read 
more, Kirthi surely was all pumped up to get 
the teddy.  
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I love to read stories to 
my teddies. My favourite 
book is Goodnight Moon. 

Don’t forget to write in your 
child’s reading diary every 
time they read, so that their 
teacher can nominate them to 
take their class teddy home 
each week! 
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Congratulations to these children for also completing the half term reading 
challenge. It’s so wonderful that our children are developing a passion for 
reading books!                  

Two of our Year 6 pupils have en-
joyed the books that they have 
been reading so much, that they 
have written to the authors of 
those books to tell them just how 
much they love them...We will let 
you know if they get a response! 

 

Happy reading, everyone! Miss Challand 



Y3 Maths Investigation 



Kindness is more important today than it has ever been. 
The isolation of the last year has  underlined how little 
acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten 
the lives of the people around us. This is one of the      
reasons that ‘One Kind Word’ has been chosen as the 
theme of Anti-Bullying Week for this year. 

In a world that can sometimes feel like it’s filled with negativity, one kind word can 
provide a moment of hope. It can be a turning point. It can change someone’s        
perspective. It can change their day. It can change the course of a conversation and 
break the cycle of bullying . 

Best of all, one kind word leads to another. Kindness fuels kindness. So from the    
playground to Parliament, and from our phones to our homes, together, our actions 
can fire a chain reaction that powers positivity.  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week 

Show your support for anti-bullying by coming to school     
wearing your own choice of clothes including ODD 

SOCKS on Friday 26th November!  Bring 50p and we’ll 
donate it to The Anti Bullying Alliance. 
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Monday 25th October—Friday 29th October school closed for half-term holiday. 

School re-opens on School re-opens on Monday 1st November 

Wednesday 17th November  Y1 CD “Story in a Box” session, 2.00—3.15pm. 

Thursday 25th November Y2/3 theatre trip—”Beauty and the Beast.” 

Friday 26th November Anti-Bullying Day and MUFTI (non uniform) Day—bring 50p to wear your own 
choice of clothes to school.  Show your support for Anti-Bullying Day by     
wearing odd socks! 

 

Friday 26th November Deadline to pay for The Christmas Wrap Room. 

Monday 29th November Y2 trip to Kenilworth Castle. 

Monday 29th November Arts Ambassadors visit Leamington Art Gallery. 

Wednesday 1st/2nd December Y5 and Y6 silent disco—more information coming soon! 

Thursday 2nd December Y4 theatre trip—”Magician’s Elephant,” Royal Shakespeare Theatre. 

Wednesday 1st December Reception Nativity, 9.30—10.00am (YR AH parents/carers in the audience) 

Reception Nativity 10.30—11.00am (YR LS parents/carers in the audience) 

 

Wednesday 8th December Y1/2 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am (Y1 parents/carers in the audience) 

Y1/2 carol concert, 10.30—11.00am (Y2 parents/carers in the audience) 

Wednesday 17th November Y4 trip to The Think Tank. 

Tuesday 14th December Y5/6 theatre trip—”The Magician’s Elephant”, Royal Shakespeare Theatre. 

Thursday 9th December Y3/4 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am.  (Y3 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Y3/4 carol concert, 10.30—11.00am (Y4 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Friday 10th December Y5/6 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am (Y5 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Y5/6 carol concert, 10.30—11.00am, (Y6 parents/carers in the audience.) 

Monday 13th December Christmas dinner. 

Tuesday 14th/Wednesday 15th 
December 

PTA Secret Present Wrap Room 

Thursday 16th December YR/Y1 theatre trip—”The Very Hungry Caterpillar”, Warwick Arts’ Centre. 

Friday 17th December MUFTI Day—bring 50p to wear a festive outfit. 

Monday  20th December—Friday 31st December School Closed for Christmas holiday 

Monday 3rd January 2022 school closed for bank holiday 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 school closed for in-service (teacher) training.                                   
School re-opens on Wednesday 5th January 2022 





2.30pm—4.00pm 

Have a great weekend!  Best wishes from Miss Glenny (Associate Headteacher) 


